
  

 

 
LIQUOR AND BEER MEETING 

 LOCAL LICENSING AUTHORITY 
 CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 
 CITY/COUNTY AUDITORIUM, 520 ROOD AVENUE 
 
 M I N U T E S   
 
 WEDNESDAY, MAY 4, 1994, 8:00 A.M. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
  I.  CALL TO ORDER   - The meeting convened at 8:05 a.m.  Those present 

were Hearing Officer Philip Coebergh, Assistant 

City Attorney John Shaver, and City Clerk 

Stephanie Nye. 
 
 
 II.  APPLICATIONS TO RENEW LIQUOR AND BEER LICENSES   
 

  A.  Crown Liquors, 2851-1/2 North Avenue (Retail Liquor Store) 

  The application was in order, and approved. 

 

  
III.  APPLICATION FOR SPECIAL EVENTS PERMIT 
 

  A. Application by the Avalon Theater for a 3.2% Fermented Malt 

Beverage Special Events Permit on May 20, 1994, from 12:00 noon 

until 12:00 midnight, at 645 Main Street, for "The Riders in the 

Sky" performance. 

 

  Wendy Schade, representing the Downtown Development Authority, was 

present.  The City Clerk read into the record a letter from the 

Downtown Development Authority stating the need for use of this 

particular area.  The letter was accepted by the Hearing Officer 

even though it did not specifically answer the State Statutory 

requirements for obtaining a special events permit.  The 

application was in order, and approved.  Ms. Schade stated that 

she would meet with the City Clerk after today's meeting to 

discuss these requirements.   

       
 
 IV.  ADJOURNMENT   -  The meeting adjourned at 8:08 a.m. 
 
 
 
  NEXT REGULAR MEETING - May 18, 1994 


